Name:

Announcement:

Mrs. Farkas

DM Grads this is a reminder that Grad Portraits will take place in the
Library this week and next. Be sure to arrive 10 minutes before your
sitting appointment. If you still need to book a portrait you can find all of
the information that you need in the Grade 12 NCVLE under
Announcements or in Content. If you have any questions, please see
Student Services.

Erin Farkas

Grade 12 students, tonight in the Library Student Services will be
hosting College application help. There is no sign up necessary. Come
out to the Library the session will begin at 2:30. Staff from Student
Services will be there to help you navigate the college application
process. You do not have to have all of your choices to begin an
application or create an account.

Fusarelli, Russell
and Perdue

Attention all grade 9 and 10 boys interested in trying out for Jr. Boys
Basketball: there will be a tryout today from 3:30 to 5 in our gym. You
must hand in your permission form in order to tryout. Please see Mr.
Perdue, Mr. Russell or Mr. Fusarelli if you have any questions.

Meg Leighton

Attention WELPAC members and new members who would like to join
us - we will be having a meeting on WEDNESDAY NOV.6 after school to
complete the Remembrance Day video about Conflict Resolution and
our Therapy tails and Anti Bullying week initiatives. See Mrs Leighton or
Mrs Gillis to let us know you can make it. We are meeting
WEDNESDAY for this week only because of Monday's construction shut
down.

Meg Leighton

Attention DM students who are cadets. If you are interested in
participating in our Remembrance Day service in uniform, please see
Mrs Leighton in resource by Friday of this week. You will need to talk to
your captains or officers for permission to be in uniform for our services.

Helen Petrullo

Just a reminder to all girls trying out for the hockey team. The second
tryout will take place today from 3pm-4pm at the Thorold arena. If you
are unable to attend you must let either Mrs. Petroff or Ms. Petrullo
know ASAP. Thank you!

Andrew Natale

Looking to continue our Pilgrimage Journey in supporting those in
developing countries and well as making a difference in our local




communities? Contact Mr. Natale to learn more about getting involved
with Development and Peace at Denis Morris.

Andrew Natale

The pilgrimage committee will have 1 final meeting on Thursday
November 7th in the chapel. Please bring any feedback that you have to
make pilgrimage even more successful next year.

Mrs. Cefaratti Roy

Attention to those students who signed up for the Denis Morris girls
curling team, please meet in room 204 after these morning
announcements for a brief but important meeting.

Mr. Bago A reminder to all Junior boys in grade 9 and 10 interested in playing
soccer, there will be a brief presentation in the theatre after school today
at 2:30pm. See you there!

M. Miani Attention Junior Girls Volleyball Candidates....please check the list

posted outside of Mr. Miani's room 213 regarding Thursday's Tryout
attendees.

Di Francesco

Eco Club will be meeting today after school in Room 236. All are
welcome!




